Washington Pilots Association, Paine Field Chapter
10 October 2008
7:55- Call to Order by Greg Bell followed by pledge of allegiance
The treasurer’s report was made by Dave Van Horn. Copies were left on each table.

Gary Hill gave a report on the upcoming Christmas Party to be held at Shaun O’Donnell’s on December
12™. Tickets are $35. There is a limit of 80 guests and the deadline to sign up is December 1°.

Steve Waterman put out a call for volunteers to help with next year’s General Aviation Day to be held
May 16™2009. The New location will be at the Flying Heritage Collection Ramp.

Greg Bell called for nominations for new chapter officers and award recipients.
Steve Waterman introduced guests and new members in attendance.

Greg Bell gave a brief synopsis of the planning meeting and Robert Hamilton gave a brief discussion of
future general meeting presentations to come.

Steve Waterman announced that the maintenance seminar would be Saturday at 8:30 and the
presenter would be Minard Thompson from the FAA Safety team.

Steve Waterman announced that we now have 29 members who have paid their dues for 2009. He
then called for members to sign up to sponsor a new member.

Dave Wheeler announced that the Wings program will be put on by Regal Air next year.
Program — Helga Byhre gave a presentation on her trip to the Galapagos Islands.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:45.



